

Climate Science Center



CSC Weekly News - 03/21/17

Science By The Glass

Join us for our Science By The Glass event tonight, March 21st at 6PM at the Fox & Hound. Jason Hodges will be giving a presentation titled "Rain Gardens on the Llano Estacado." Jason is the Professional Landscape Architect at Prairie Workshop specializing in the design of outdoor spaces that inspire appreciation of waterwise aesthetics. Science By The Glass events are informal discussions that bring together members of the community with TTU faculty and students to discuss topics related to science, climate, and society. This event is free and open to the public. LEARN MORE





Video Of The Week

Check out our last Science By The Glass event where Melanie Tatum discussed the <u>Texas Tech Recycling</u>

<u>Program</u>. Melanie discussed their mission, where and what to recycle, scholarships, their events, and more. This past year (2016) the program collected 503 tons of recycled materials. This program gives the money they get back from recycling to their students through scholarships. This school year (2016-2017) they gave \$40,000 to students through scholarships. WATCH NOW





